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Re: WAC 173-423 
Emission standards are stringent enough. Further tightening them for trucks with medium to 
heavy duty engines will increase costs of transportation for food and goods into Washington, which
will be passed on to the consumer. We do not favor adopting CA standards in any way. 
Thank you.


